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As an Oregonian, I want to know where state funds are being invested. Let's show 

our commitment to transparency. We are facing unprecedented heat waves and 

other climate related weather events.  It is time to act. The first step is letting all 

Oregonians have access to investment holdings.  We want to know and deserve to 

know...how is our state money contributing to this crisis? The Treasury only shares 

about half of their investment holdings on an annual basis on the Oregon Investment 

Council (OIC) website.  

I am impressed with New York and Maine and so many other states and institutions 

that are divesting from fossil fuel...let's join them and we can tell our kids and 

grandkids that we made the right choice!   

Thank you 

Joanne Delmonico 

 


